
From: Lindsae Johnson
To: *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council
Subject: Public Hearing Notice
Date: Monday, April 21, 2025 2:19:00 PM

You don't often get email from lindsaeannette@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

Hello, 
To whom it may concern

My property Address is: 1120 Abell St, St Paul 55117
Parcel#: 30-29-22-21-0108

I am sending this email because I received a letter regarding the "public
improvement construction" for project "2025 Mill and overlay- Hatch/Park Residential Area".

I would like to express how again this project I am and objecting to this matter.
The letter indicates an estimated assessment to each single family residential in the amount of
$777.60.
Our property taxes/escrow/insurance etc continue to skyrocket each year.
Trying to afford an additional $700 in addition to the normal assessments we will be charged
is not reasonable or financially doable for many of us homeowners.

I am voting NO on the project.

Thank you
LJ
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